Falconer Public Library
March 24, 2021

The Falconer Public Library Board meeting was called to order at 8:05 A.M. by
President, Dr. Patricia Fales. All members were present.

Lisa Conti made a motion and Steve Swanson seconded it to accept the minutes of the
last meeting. Motion carried.

Treasurer’s report - Larry Trask, Village treasurer provided a written report to the Board.
Old Business:

Coronavirus Update - Masks must still be worn at all times in the library. Books need
only be sanitized and held for one day.

Laurie Becker, Director and Sandy Thies, Senior Clerk had an article published in the
PC Magazine entitled “Celebrate National Library Lover’s Month”.

February Activities include giving out of bundles of books to patrons, an indoor story
walk, and 14 Valentine card craft bags.

New Business:

The Annual Report has been completed. Laurie thanked Sandy Thies and Larry Trask,
Village Treasurer, for their help in getting this done.

There are new rules regarding our website for CCLS. Now the minutes of our meeting,
our budget and all library policies must be posted.

Anderson Rosch Grant application will be due soon. We will be requesting funds for the
Summer Concert Series, part-time staff salaries and the story hour program.

The Village is looking into doing a Christmas in July Festival on July 23rd and 24th. It
was decided that we would move the annual book sale to then if the festival is held.

Story Hour is still virtual.



Sandy Thies, Senior Clerk has been weeding and reorganizing the books by author to
make it easier to find books. The large print books have been put all together in the
back room.

Historian’s Report- Brenda Cavallaro, Vlllage Historian has received a American
Manufacturing letter opener to add to her exhibites.

Laurie will be looking into an Arts Grant to maybe bring an art truck from either St.
Bonaventure University or The Albright Knox Museum to the library.

Board members were asked to think about developing a long range plan for the library
for the future. A survey of likes and dislikes about the library was suggested to
determine areas of interest.

Laurie shared some correspondence.

Steve Swanson made a motion and Lisa Conti seconded it to adjourn the meeting.
Motion carried.

The next meeting will be on Wednesday, May 19, 2021 at 8:00 A.M.
Respectfully submitted,

Pamela Vanstrom, Secretary



